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We have recently received some lovely handmade Christmas cards at Woodstock Residential Care Home from the Milton

Regis (St Mary’s) cubs.

The cub members held a virtual camp where they took part in Christmas themed activities and decorated cards to be handed out

to every resident at Woodstock!

This is such a lovely gesture to bring the community together and our residents loved receiving these beautifully coloured and

painted cards. Inside each was a handwritten message wishing our residents a 'Merry Christmas and Happy New Year'.

Thank you to the cubs!

 

 


